
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• The Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority board at
the June 13 3pm meeting will vote on whether
$75,000 should be spent on keeping SnowGlobe
on the South Shore. Here is the agenda.

• Bryan and Stefanie Bough completely renovated the old Alpine
Realty building on Second Street into Etch Salon. It is South
Lake Tahoe’s only Paul Mitchell Focus Salon.

• Todd Borg, author of the award-winning Owen McKenna Tahoe
Murder Mystery Thrillers, will discuss his newest book and
writing methods on July 31 at 6pm at the South Lake Tahoe
library. The event is free.

•  Michael  Jordan  will  not  be  at  the  annual  ACC  celeb
tournament  next  month  in  Tahoe.

• Here is the roadwork schedule for Caltrans for the week
for El Dorado-Tahoe and Sierra.
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